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This study used quantitative qualitative approach.
Quantitative approach is used for analyzing the
statistic data that is students’ pre-test and post-test
score. By that score, the researcher could analyze
whether “Slap the Word” game influence students’
vocabulary mastery. This method used quasi experimental
research.

Harvard Referencing Style - Taylor's
Miller (2006a, p. 18 ) (Miller, 2006b, pp. 143 -152 ) In
his study of the work of Rubens, Miller (2006a, p. 18)
emphasized the painters mastery of drama in his larger
compositions. However, his final analysis on this
subject (Miller, 2006b, pp. 143-152) argued that …
Citing different editions of the same work, by the same
author(s)

Using the CEFR - Cambridge Assessment English
• ‘CEFR toolkit’ developed including manuals, reference
supplements, content analysis grids and illustrative
samples of writing and speaking. • Council of Europe
encourages development of Reference Level Descriptions
for specificlanguages. Figure 1. …
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ADULT TEACHING AND LEARNING USER S GUIDE - United …
content, the instructor can return to the generalize new
information (GNI) step to readdress those key points and
ensure the students are adequately prepared to complete

CHAPTER III RESEARCH METHODOLOGY A. Research Design
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intimidating.

any future assessments that may pertain to the lesson
content. Assessment. Measurement of student learning as
defined in the Assessment Plan (Appendix A of the Lesson
Plan).

Common Core State StandardS for english Language arts …
members of the public. In their design and content,
refined through successive drafts and numerous rounds of
feedback, the Standards represent a synthesis of the
best elements of standards-related work to date and an
important advance over that previous work. As specified
by CCSSO and NGA, the Standards are (1) research and
evidence

Tennessee Academic Standards for Science
• Improve the coherence of content from grade to grade.
• Integrate disciplinary core ideas with crosscutting
concepts and science and engineering practices. •
Promote equity and diversity of science and engineering
education for all learners. Disciplinary Core Ideas and
Components: The Framework for K-12 Science Education

California Common Core State Standards - California …
The standards call for learning mathematical content in
the context of real-world situations, using mathematics
to solve problems, and developing “habits of mind” that
foster mastery of mathematics content as well as
mathematical understanding. The standards for
kindergarten through grade 8 prepare students for higher
mathematics.

New York State Next Generation English Language Arts …
Assess how point of view or purpose shapes the content
and style of a text, drawing on a ... use in play and to
guide learning centers; and select a variety of text
types that engage children’s interests ... and support
their learning about the themes under study. PK ; New
York State Education Department ENGLISH LANGUAGE ARTS
LEARNING ...

Distance Education for Teacher Training: Modes, Models,
…

The Pragmatic Programmer

Massachusetts State House. It is our hope that this
guide will provide new knowledge, ideas, and insights to
those who fund, design, oversee, and teach distance
learning programs for learners like Margaret Fitzsimons
Burns. About This Guide. This publication is a guide to
the type of technology modes, education models, and
instructional methods

I didn’t study it in college. I didn’t spend my teenage
years tinkering with tech. I entered the coding world in
my mid-twenties and had to learn what it meant to be a
programmer. This community is very different from others
I’d been a part of. There is a unique dedication to
learning and practicality that is both refreshing and
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